
Maths 01.06.20 

Hi Year 3!  

Please continue to use the WhiteRose Maths lessons…  

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/ 

This week, you will be looking at fractions again!  

 

On the website, you will find corresponding Mastery activities to 

accompany each lesson.  

 

Happy learning!  

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/

